
 

                                          

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ELIP 2020 • June 28-July 24  

 

 

Dear ELIP Alumni, 

 

 

We look forward to working with 1-2 graduates each year in this evolving role as ELIP program assistants.   

 

If you are interested in joining us again for the month of July and feel that you would be a great candidate 

for this role, please submit your resume and cover letter to Lauraw@eomega.org and include answers to 

the following questions: 

 

1. What are the top three Regenerative/Permaculture-inspired actions you have taken in your 

life since attending ELIP? Which single one has had the greatest positive effect on the world? 

Be specific.  

 

2. By being an ELIP program assistant, what capabilities will you develop in yourself that will 

contribute to positive eco-social world change? 

 

3. What experience, if any, do you have with design beyond your experience with ELIP?  Please 

include anything from landscape design experience to using the design process for other 

purposes. 

 

This is not a paid position, but will give you a chance to sit in on the course again, assist others, 

and deepen connection with faculty & other alumni.  2013 participants can earn their 

Permaculture Design Certificate while supporting the program.  PA’s will receive a tent site & 

meals free of charge for the month.   

 

It is helpful – but not mandatory – for program assistants to arrive early on arrival day to get 

settled before the rest of the group gets to Omega.  There will be an ELIP faculty meeting with 

program assistants on Sunday, June 28th before the current group’s main arrival window begins.  

 

 

Questions?  Contact Laura Weiland lauraw@eomega.org, 845-266-4444 x377 

 

2020 ELIP Program Assistant Application Information 
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